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SOUTH LOCATION
Office: 403-254-9010    Emergency Gym Line: 403-225-8305 inquire@gymtastics.ca

PRE-SCHOOL WINTER SESSION 2022

Program Changes: Our preschool circuits will be altered and simplified in order to promote the children to perform skills independently. Coaches will not be spotting at this ti







Welcome to the WINTER Session of 2022 at Gymtastics Gym Club!


Here are a few bits of information that you need to know:





Please note the updated COVID-19 Safety Guidelines below:


Masks are required for all participants 3 years old and over.  Children will have the option of wearing their masks while on the equipment, and during physical activity.


PLEASE DO NOT ENTER THE FACILITY if you or your child is showing ANY signs or symptoms of COVID or illness.


Please come dressed and ready to participate(  Long hair tied back please!


All athletes should bring their own WATER BOTTLES to gymnastics.


Please have your QR Code ready for scanning upon entry into the facility every week.


Please Note: These COVID Protocols are subject to change in keeping with updates from AHS throughout the session.  You will be notified via e-mail of any changes to our policies.





SATURDAYS!


To alleviate some congestion at the entrances to the gym, on SATURDAYS please have the TIDBITS (3-4 year old program) and TEENIES come in the north entrance as they will be warming up on the White floor and the Dance Studio in the back gym.  On THURSDAYS the TEENIES participants will also use the back gym entrance please(








Proper Gymnastics clothing or attire is required – body suits, form-fitting clothes, shorts & T-Shirts, and bare feet are best.  Long hair must be tied back or put in pig-tails or pony tails.  No jewelry please!


Gymtastics has designated parking spaces in both the front and back parking lots.  Weekends are more open than weekdays, so please park in the appropriate parking spaces during the weekdays.  You can also park on the street.  Parking in the other stalls during weekdays may result in your vehicle being towed!





Gymtastics is NOT responsible for lost or stolen items.  Please bring in your valuables into the gym.








NO CLASSES:


SATURDAY, FEBRUARY 19TH TO MONDAY, FEBRUARY 21ST = Family Day Weekend!!





Last Day of Classes:


Tuesday, March 29th to Monday, April 4th, 2022








On Line Registration for SPRING Session 2022


Pre-Registration for our Gymtastics families and their siblings begins 


Tuesday, March 15th, 2022 online at � HYPERLINK "http://www.gymtastics.ca" ��www.gymtastics.ca�.


Public registration starts Thursday, March 17th, 2022 online at � HYPERLINK "http://www.gymtastics.ca" ��www.gymtastics.ca�.








BIRTHDAY PARTIES NOW AVAILABLE TO BOOK!  A 2-HOUR PARTY WITH 1.5 HRS IN THE GYM AND .5 HRS UPSTAIRS IN THE PARTY ROOM!  SATURDAYS AND SUNDAYS(





Joe Coiffe is the Pre-School Coordinator here at Gymtastics Gym Club, with over 35 years of coaching experience! 





If you have any questions or concerns about our Pre-School Program please feel free to contact Joe at : � HYPERLINK "mailto:joe@gymtastics.ca" �joe@gymtastics.ca�, or phone the gym at (403) 254 9010 ext. 206.





 HAVE THE BEST EXPERIENCE OF YOUR LIFE HERE AT GYMTASTICS!























